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Crystal Card

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 4:01 PM
To: Crystal Card
Subject: FW: 140001-EI - Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3603)

Please place the below e-mail in parties correspondence in Docket 140001-EI. 
The rejected e-filing is a notice of administrative appeal from OPC. 
Thank you, 
 
Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
 
From: Marguerite McLean  
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 3:53 PM 
To: 'roberts.brenda@leg.state.fl.us' 
Subject: 140001-EI - Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3603) 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-filing 
of the signature verification/certification in the PDF.  Our system is not able to process the PDF with this attached to 
the PDF. 
 
If you would like to file this PDF document, please revise it and resubmit through the Commission e-filing e-portal. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us or at 850-488-6770. 
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